
Watton Town Council Grant 

 

For those of you who are not familiar with Watton Thursday club – we provide a 

monthly social club for learning disabled adults to come together in a familiar and 

safe environment. Some members are living with family or in supported independent 

living, while some are in full time care. A programme of events is organised to 

include music, dance, games and sometimes food. In the summer if funds permit we 

arrange an outing.  

Watton Thursday club are extremely grateful to Watton Town Council for awarding 

the club a grant of £500. This money was used towards providing a Christmas party 

for our members at The Wells Cole community Centre in Saham Toney. Members 

enjoyed a buffet supper followed by a disco, and all went home with a Christmas gift.  

The club is entirely dependent on the generosity of local organisations and 

individuals for financial support, and has been supporting vulnerable people for more 

than 40 years. We would be delighted to hear from anyone who has a few hours to 

spare to join our team. 

 

 

Sue Baldwin 

 


